
 
9th December 2020 

 

GMB BULLETIN: NHS PAY 2021 

 
GMB, the Union for NHS Staff, continues to campaign for Pay Justice for all NHS Staff. After a 

decade of austerity, keyworkers in the NHS have lost out financially and warm words and claps 

will no longer suffice. Check to see how much money you have lost in real terms at: 

 

NHS worker? How much have you had pinched? | GMB 

 

GMB has launched a petition to call on the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care Matt 

Hancock, to do the right thing and give NHS workers the pay they deserve. Please sign and share: 

 

Give our NHS heroes a proper pay increase | GMB 

 

Thank you to everyone who took time to complete the third all member GMB survey. There was 

an overwhelming response and the data will now be collated and used as a part of GMB’s 

submission into the Pay Review Body. 

 

Thank you also to all those members who expressed an interest in being a GMB Representative 

and attended one of our Workplace Representative Taster Sessions. If you would like more 

infromation on getting ivolved in this campaign or being a GMB representative in your workplace, 

please speak to your local GMB representative or email NHS@gmb.org.uk   

 

 

GMB & UNITE – LIVE: Rally for NHS Pay 
 

Join GMB & Unite as we go live on Facebook to rally for pay justice for all NHS workers. 

 

Wednesday 16th December 2020 – 7pm 

Live on Facebook: GMB Union NHS Workers 

 

http://gmb.org.uk/nhs15rally  

 

https://www.gmb.org.uk/nhs-worker-how-much-have-you-had-pinched
https://www.gmb.org.uk/campaign/give-our-nhs-heroes-proper-pay-increase
mailto:NHS@gmb.org.uk
http://gmb.org.uk/nhs15rally


Health Unions Coordinated Campaign 
 

GMB continues to work with other health trade unions to lobby 

government for an ‘early and significant pay increase’ in the form of 

a fully funded one year deal. We have not received a response from 

government to our request for them to meet us to negotate this year’s 

pay increase.  

 

We have now heard NHS workers will be exempt from governments proposals to freeze public 

sector pay and that a remit will be given to the Pay Review Body to make a recommendation on 

pay. We still await for the formal remit letter to be issued. 

 

Health unions are continuing to work towards a provisional timeline of 18th January 2021 for 

written submissions to be made to the PRB and the joint union submission is currently being 

finalised. 

 

Get Involved! 
 

This is your pay campaign and we need you to get involved so we can secure pay justice for all 

NHS staff. 

 

• Check out te dedicated NHS Pay Justice Campaign Page where you can download posters 

and order merchandise. 

 

We're campaigning for pay justice in our NHS | GMB 

 

• Speak to work colleagues about this campaign and pass on this flyer. 

 

• Ask non-members to join GMB today on our dedicated NHS joining page: 

 

Join the union for NHS staff today | GMB 

 

• Organise a virtual workplace meeting. Contact your local GMB Representative if you need 

support to do this - GMB Regions | GMB 

 

• Become a GMB Rep in your Workplace by emailing NHS@gmb.org.uk 

 

• Join and Like our Facebook Page & confirm your attendance at our Facebook Live Rally 

GMB Union NHS Workers | Facebook  

 

• Follow our Twitter Account - ⒼⓜⒷ NHS (@GMBNHS) / Twitter 

 

• Not a GMB Member? Join today using the link below or scan: 

 

Join the union for NHS staff today | GMB 

 

https://gmb.org.uk/nhs
https://gmb.org.uk/nhs/join
https://www.gmb.org.uk/gmb-regions
mailto:NHS@gmb.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/GMBUnionNHS
https://twitter.com/GMBNHS
https://gmb.org.uk/nhs/join

